
Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord. Colossians 3:23                                  
 

         

____________________________________________________________________ 

                 

             17th October 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Re: Class Trips/Workshops – FLPS Funding 

Whilst discussing funding within school, FLPS have very kindly offered to fund one trip or workshop per 

class for the 2023-24 academic year. 

As a cost for trips varies greatly by class, we have agreed with FLPS that a set amount per class should be 
allocated for the year.  
 
Depending upon the trips/workshops booked, this set cost will either partially or fully fund for parents.  
 
This will be administered in school, and you will be notified of any costs payable by parents within the 
individual trip/workshop letters that are sent home. 
 
We would like to thank FLPS for their very generous offer, and hope this will help families over the 
course of this academic year. 
 
With Best Wishes 

 

Mrs Sharon Dean     
Head Teacher  
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